
Dar es Salaam 7/5/2021,
The Vice Chancellor of the Open University of Tanzania, Prof Elifas Bisanda, would like to inform the entire Community of the 
Open University of Tanzania (OUT), and the public, at large, that the 40th University’s Graduation Congregation will be held in 
Zanzibar on 25th November, 2021.

Through this notice, prospective graduands are advised to be prepared for the Zanzibar trip.  All visitors and graduands will get an 
opportunity to visit historic and touristic sites before and after the graduation ceremonies.
 
As goes the Swahili saying “Haba na haba, hujaza kibaba”, implying, let us save for the future. This is a reminder to us to save 
for the graduation and visit to Zanzibar

We will regularly keep you posted on developments regarding the graduation. 

We wish you all the best in your preparations

Issued by

Dkt. Mohamed Omary Maguo
Lecturer and Director of Communications and Marketing
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